
FBC Partners with the Mexican General Consulate 

in Houston 
 

People from all over had the opportunity to come to FBC Bryan on April 26th to register for passports 

and other documents for Mexican Nationals. There was an incredible turnout. We also had church 

members available to reach out and tell participants about our church, our ministries and even gave out 

many Gideon Bibles. Here are some of the pictures from that day. 

 

 
 



 

 

 


